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I am one of the initial applicants from Trinity County , CA. As assigned I signed up with the
North Coast Water Board since 2016, and have been working to meet the standards the
NCWQCB. In addition , the U.O. and now the permanent ordinance n Trinity County  has met
CEQA guidelines. I urge you to grandfather those of us already enrolled into the NCWQCB
program until the first renewal comes up; then we can adjust and fix any deficiencies that our
farms still have in regards to the State Water Board Guidelines.
Thank you for considering my comment
Tom Fielding
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